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ADDENDUM #1 

 
City of Washington, Missouri 

Busch Creek Greenway Project, TAP-6406(606) 
February 9, 2022 

 
 

 

1. The bid due date has been revised.   
 

Bids will be due Friday, March 11, 2022 up to 2:00 p.m., CDT.   
 

2. All material spoils are the responsibility of the contractor to remove from the site.   
 

3. Contractor shall provide and install a metered power supply meeting Ameren standards 
three feet east of and behind the base of the utility pole which is a horizontal distance 
of 20 feet from the decorative street light at STA 1+10 
 

4. AutoCAD Civil 3D project drawings are available upon request. 
 

5. Line item #27 Tree Clearing is being removed from the project bid sheet.  All tree 
clearing will be completed before construction begins.   
 

6. “Remove existing chain-link fence (1,165 LF)” shall be removed from the project, this 
item is found on Sheet 8 of 39, stations 119+75 to 131+10.  The fence will be removed 
from the site before construction begins.   
 

7. All removals are incidental.   

8. A retaining wall will be added to the project in the non-participating portion between 
Stations 8+00 thru 15+00.  A future addendum will be released once design is complete. 

9. Line items #22 and #31- 10’ Wide Concrete Path shall be bid as specified with 6” thick 
base rock per the detail found on Sheet 25.   Any deviations will be addressed during 
construction. 

10. Per Sheet 25 detail “10’ Wide Concrete Shared Use Path Notes: 2) Trail alignments shall 
be reviewed and approved by City prior to construction.”   The City will provide one 
centerline horizontal alignment stakeout for the off-road shared use path. 



 

11. The updated bid sheets and plan sheets are attached.  Replace Bid Sheet 2 of 2 on page 
14-b in the current specifications with the attached Estimated Quantities Bid Sheets and 
replace Sheets 2, 3, 4 and 8 in the plans with the updated plans. 

 
Thank you, 
 

  John Nilges 
 
John Nilges PE, CFM, CPESC 
Director of Public Services  
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